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Comments: | am very excited about the positive environmental impact of the Gold Creek Restoration project. As
a local hang gliding pilot, | would just like to request that some consideration be given to help us continue to
pursue free flight activities in that area. Both hang gliding and paragliding pilots use FS Road 4832-144 to access
launch sites, so we request that that remain open throughout the project. We also request that any use of
helicopters for the project be kept to specific morning hours which are communicated to the public so we can fly
safely avoiding each other. Having an alternative access route to Gold Creek Valley during the project would also
help make flying safer as it can serve as a safe emergency landing zone.

Thank you for taking our concerns into consideration as you plan this project.



